
Announcement 

For Final Exam 

 

“European Human Rights Law” 

 

The Erasmus students who follow the course of 

Prof. Papadopoulou Triantafyllia “European Human 

Rights Law” are informed that the final exam of the 

current semester is scheduled for Thursday, the 15th 

of June, 2017, from 10.00 to 13.00 (three hours) at 

the Laboratory of Informatics of the Department of 

Economic Sciences at the 1st floor at the Law 

School’s building. 

 

 

Erasmus + Secretariat 

Faculty of Law 
10-05-2017 


